
 

 

 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the University of Colorado Rural Outreach Partnership Program in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is University of Colorado Boulder, located at CASE W220, 200 
UCB, Boulder, Colorado 80309.  
 
The funding would be used for providing resources to first generation and low-income students to support their 
completion of secondary education and access to postsecondary education. Student participants from rural 
Colorado will be provided an opportunity to attend a two-week academic summer residential program at the 
University of Colorado Boulder to help familiarize themselves with the physical environment of a college 
campus during the summer between their junior and senior years in high school. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress 
 


